



From:

Date:2004/03/24 Wed PM 12:30:35 CST

To:views@cab-review.gov.hk

Subject: Views on Democracy over HK!!



To: Constitutional Affairs Bureau

Dear Sirs,

Views on Democratisation Process over Hong Kong

As a homegrown business man at my late forty's, it is my duty to express my views on the recent political issues notably about the proposition of the political parties such as "Democratic Party" and "Front Line" etc. for a complete direct electroal system to the formation of our Cheif Executive in 2007 or 2008. My personal opinion is that it should NOT be adopted as I see most of our HOngkong fellows are still stuck in the conlonial mentality. Many see themselves as Hongkongers rather than Chinese. This is ridiculous!

And if most of the people are still holding such a misconception and we are to go ahead with such a fully direct election, I afraid that would only cause more chaos and confrontation within our society. Stability is the foremost factor to a successful society.

My view is "NO" to Direct-Election on C.E. in Hongkong.

Regards!

Dick Yu

